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FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK

Sorry I am a little late with my message this week.
Today is another action-packed NAIDOC Day. Thank you so much to all the agencies and

community members who have come to school to support our children celebrate this
important day.

The theme ‘For Our Elders’ is very apt. I linked it to our PBL mantra this morning. Our Elders:
Keep us SAFE and make sure we attend school every day.

Teach us RESPECT and we have that same RESPECT for them.
They help us LEARN and work together with the school to ensure we succeed!

Thank you to our amazing Elders for your support of our school.
If you know of anyone who has still not enrolled their Kinder children, please contact the

school.
Kinder transition started last week and will continue THIS FRIDAY as a part of a 10-week

transition program.
The NAIDOC Day BBQ saw me eat more than a MORSEL of my sausage sandwich. This is our

word of the week. Feel free to ask your child to put it in a sentence.
Our P&C meeting last night was well attended. Please look out for reminders for our next

meeting from 5pm in the school library. New members are always welcome to support our
excellent band of parents. It would be great to see some new faces there!

Please be sure to enjoy the week as the weather continues to warm up!
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Buzzie Winners
Tyler Silver, Daxx 5B, Dom 5B, Nikola 3F, Vlad 3/4MB, Aavehya 3F,

Hannah 2S, Makenzy 2B, Aubree KB, Kobe KG, Archie KR, Lucas KP,
Cooper B 2B

Teacher Award:  Mrs Eather
  

Attendance Award: Elijah 2B
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